
From: David Brower <DBrower@watertownwi.gov>  
Sent: Thursday, January 18, 2024 4:07 PM 
To: Stephanie Juhl <SJuhl@watertownwi.gov> 
Subject: Re: Meeting request 
  
Does an email suffice?  
If so, I am on board with the recommended changes to 428-8(g) Subsections 3 & 7, to allow for non-
logoed 16 oz containers and wristbands. 
Thanks, 
Dave 
  
  
  

 
Dave Brower  
Police Chief 
Watertown Police Department 
106 Jones St 
Watertown, WI 53094 
920-261-6660 dispatch center 
dbrower@watertownwi.gov 
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